

DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING AND COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT

TO:

Planning Commission

FROM:

Planning Staff

SUBJECT:

Agoura Village Policy Committee Appointments

DATE:

February 5, 2015

Staff is requesting the selection of two (2) Planning Commissioners to serve on the Agoura Village Policy Committee during the 2015 calendar year. This agenda item was continued from the January 15, 2015 Planning Commission meeting.

The Agoura Village Policy Committee consists of two (2) Planning Commissioners and two (2) City Council Members. Council Members Edelston and Koehler, as members of the Land Use/Economic City Council Sub-Committee, will serve on the Agoura Village Policy Committee in 2015. The Agoura Village Policy Committee advises staff on policy issues related to the processing of pending development applications within the Agoura Village Specific Plan area. The Committee will meet on an as-needed basis. Vice Chair Northrup and Commissioner Zacuto have both served on the Agoura Village Policy Committee the last three years.

RECOMMENDATION

Staff recommends the Planning Commission select two (2) Planning Commissioners to serve on the Agoura Village Policy Committee during the 2015 calendar year.